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Subject Fire Sevices Review 

To Whom It May Concern,

 

as an operational firefighter with the MFB I want to say this reform is absolutely essential for the safety of all 
Victorians particularly those living in the Urban Growth Corridors. I do not know of any career firefighter who thinks 
this is not the case.

Kindest regards,

Steve Whorlow

 

 




